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Dear Friends and Supporters:

  

September 11th Families for Peaceful Tomorrows has always believed violence should be met
with nonviolence, terror should be confronted with

  

courage, and grief could be fashioned into actions

  

for peace. We said this in the days and months
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after 9-11, and we stand by our convictions today. We urge President Obama to lead our nation
by following the rule of law, open the door of human dignity by closing the prison at
Guantanamo Bay and honor our nation's collective loss by gaining our trust in a government of
the people, and for the people, once again.
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Read our members' statements on the killing of Osama bin Laden  as well as our entreaty to our
President urging him to lead the nation on a path to peace.

  

Support our important advocacy as we lead into the 10th Anniversary of 9-11. We won't rest
until we achieve Peaceful Tomorrows. Won't you donate now?
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